
LONDON BOROUGH OF EALING 
PUBLICATION OF THE 2022/23 AUDITED STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS 

 

In compliance with the Regulation 10, paragraph (2a) of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015 and The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2022; the 
Council hereby gives notice that it has been unable to publish its audited 2022/23 
Statement of Accounts by 30 September 2023. This is due to a delay in the conclusion 
of the audits from previous year. 

 
In line with the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, the council has published draft 
accounts. The Council intends to publish the 2022/23 audited Statement of Accounts on 
its website, as soon as reasonably practicable after the receipt of the report from the 
auditor, which contains the Auditor’s final findings and audit opinion; to be issued before 
the conclusion of the audit. 

 
 
 
Emily Hill 
Strategic Director Resources 
30 September 2023 


